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Dear Parents and Friends of St VincentΩs, 
Wishing everyone a ΨwarmΩ welcome back to the start of our third term and hoping that you 
all enjoyed the winter holiday break with your children.   
 

At the end of last term, reports were issued and parent, teacher, student interviews were 
held. These processes provide a valuable opportunity to develop and strengthen the  
educational partnership between teachers and parents in their efforts to support the  
learning of the children and it is important to maximise the positive impact they can have.  
 

Also at the end of last term, we finalised our Learning Dispositions. These refer to the way in 
which learners engage in and relate to the learning process.  This term at St VincentΩs all 
teachers will focus on identifying their impact on student learning through using student 
assessments not simply to allocate marks for student achievement but more importantly to 
modify, refine, and develop higher impact teaching strategies to help the students to learn 
more effectively and increase their achievement levels.   
       

Teachers will be responding to four key questions in their planning:  
мΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΚ 
нΦ ²Ƙŀǘ Řƻ ǿŜ ŀǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƴŘ Řƻ ǘƻ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΚ 
оΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ǘŀǎƪǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ǿŜ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ǘƻ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ  
 ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘΚ 
пΦ  Iƻǿ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ŀǊŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ {ǳŎŎŜǎǎ /ǊƛǘŜǊƛŀ ƛƴ ǇǊƻƳƻǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 
 ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΚ 
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¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нл Wǳƭȅ 

Parent Info Night 

First Eucharist-6pm 
 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ но Wǳƭȅ 

Commitment Mass-

First Eucharist 10am 
 

 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нр Wǳƭȅ 

School Athletics  

Carnival 
 

Open Council Mtg 

6.30pm 
 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нт Wǳƭȅ 

Parent Fresh Taste 

Presentation 2.30pm 

 

aƻƴŘŀȅ ом Wǳƭȅ 

ICAS English Comp 

 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ-¢ƘǳǊǎ мр-мт 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ  

Book Fair 
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Saturday Vigil-6pm 
 

Sunday-10am 
 

Parish: 6251 1525 

St VincentΩs [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 5ƛǎǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎ 
L ŀƳ ŀ ƭŜŀǊƴŜǊ ǿƘƻΧ 

¶ tŜǊǎŜǾŜǊŜǎ 

¶ /ƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘŜǎ 

¶ {Ŝǘǎ Dƻŀƭǎ 

¶ Lǎ /ǊŜŀǝǾŜ 

¶ !ǎƪǎ vǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ 

¶ !ŎŎŜǇǘǎ ŀ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ 

¶ aŀƴŀƎŜǎ aƛǎǘŀƪŜǎ 

¶ {ǳŎŎŜŜŘǎ 

 

¢ƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƛǎ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀƴ ht9b /h¦b/L[ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 
ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ нр Wǳƭȅ ŀǘ сΦол ǇƳΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀǊƪ ǘƘƛǎ ŘŀǘŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ  
ŘƛŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇƛŎǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ 
ŀƎŜƴŘŀΣ ŀƴŘ ǊŀƛǎŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ς ǿŜΩŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǾƛŜǿǎΦ  



 

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ {ǘ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ   
 

This week we welcomed back to St VincentΩs Ms Anna Zaja after an extended break. Anna is extremely excited to 

be teaching 5 Blue. I can report that there have been many happy reunions with families and students.  
 

A warm welcome to the Rozitis family who have moved to Canberra from Adelaide. Amalija (3/4Y) and Paul (Kinder 

Y) have already settled into St VincentΩs school routine and made new friends. We wish Amalija, Paul and their 

family a long and happy association with St VincentΩs.  
 

Wishing everyone and great first week back at St VincentΩs. Please join us next Tuesday for the school athletics  

carnival a highlight of this termΩs events.  
 

 Lina Vigliotta  
 

lina.vigliotta@cg.catholic.edu.au        

 

 
All Indigenous students and selected friends from our archdiocesan schools have been invited to celebrate and 

experience the spirituality and depth of their Aboriginal connection to  
country. Mrs Mattiske and I will accompany a group of St VincentΩs students 
to this yearΩs NAIDOC Mass to be celebrated on Friday, 21 July at St  
ChristopherΩs Cathedral. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students.  
 

Next time you are on our playground, please take a walk through our  

Indigenous garden. You will notice we have put in a new path which defines 

the walking spaces and highlights our house poles which have their names 

based on aboriginal names and colours.   

 

5ƘǳǊŀ (red) meaning Earth 

²ƛƴȅǳ (Yellow) meaning Sun 

bƎǳƭƭŀ (Green) meaning Trees 

bƎŀŘȅǳƴƎ (Blue) meaning Water 

 

 
 

St VincentΩs is very excited to announce that a class set of ukuleles 
have arrived and are ready to be enjoyed.  
 

During music lessons this term, students will be guided on how to 
play chords and sing- a- long to favourite tunes.  The program will 
run from Kindergarten to Year Six and aims to be a fun and  
enriching experience for all students.    
 

 
Term 3 school fee statements were sent home this week. Included in the envelope is the statement for building 
fund contributions for the financial year 2016/17. We appreciate and thankyou for ensuring that payment of 
school fees is made by Week 5.    

NAIDOC WEEK  
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Club 4 kids Playgroup  

We are proud to be offering all families with children aged between 0 -4 years an opportunity to join in a morning 
of learning opportunities for the youngest members of their family. Club4Kids is held every Wednesday morning 
from 9.30-11am in the ASC room. With the commencement of a new term we have a new timetable of activities. 
Please share with your neighbours and friends. All welcome. 
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L Ŏŀƴ ƘŜŀǊ ƛǘ ƴƻǿΧLΩa I¦bDw¸Σ ²I!¢ /!b L 9!¢ΚΚΚΚ 

Our children need to be reminded that sugar does not make them feel full! When we eat sugar, our brains actually 

donΩt register that we have eatenΧwhich explains why we can eat handful after handful of lollies until we feel sick. 

When we eat sugar and refined carbohydrates our blood sugar spikes up high, insulin kicks in and takes sugar from 

the bloodstream to store in our liver (when liver stores are full it stores it in fat cells around our tummy! Insulin 

often over compensates  and thatΩs when we get the slump and feel tired, or we might just have a tantrum. In  

either state it is pretty hard to concentrate and learn.   
 

We need protein, carbohydrates. (preferably in the form of wholegrains & vegetables), and fat). Has your childΩs 

lunchbox included a combination of these today? 

This combination helps maintain normal blood sugar levels, which means we sustain energy and concentration  

levels throughout the day. Refined sugar does not. Which is one of the most important reasons for all of us to go 

easy on the sugar, and particularly important for children.  

Cheese and crackers, a chicken drumstick, natural yoghurt, some veggies and humus, leftover spaghetti Bolognese, 

meatballs or casseroles are all good lunch box inclusions. Click here for more 

http://www.pachamamanutrition.com.au/recipes/lunchboxes 
 

²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ǎǇƛƪŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƳƻǊŜΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ƴŜȄǘ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ǘƻ ƭƛǎǘŜƴ ǘƻ ŜȄǇŜǊǘ ƴǳǘǊƛǝƻƴƛǎǘ [ƛǎŀ 5ƻƴŀƭŘǎƻƴΦ 

 

HEALTHY EATING 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

²Ŝ ǿŀǊƳƭȅ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝǾŜΣ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ƳŀƛƴǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅ 

ƭƛŦŜǎǘȅƭŜΦ 
 

Lisa Donaldson from Feed Inc will be coming to St VincentΩs to present an interactive workshop for  

parents that focuses on simple, cost effective ways to eat more healthily at home, including topics such 

as: 

¶ Healthy lunchboxes 

¶ Balanced meals 

¶ Healthy snacks 
 

²ƘŜƴΥ ¢I¦w{5!¸Σ нт Wǳƭȅ 

¢ƛƳŜΥ   нΦолǇƳ 

²ƘŜǊŜΥ  {ŎƘƻƻƭ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 

 

Please email office.svdp@cg.catholic.edu.au  

 

²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜǊŜ 

CǊŜǎƘ ¢ŀǎǘŜ ¢ŜŀƳ 

http://www.pachamamanutrition.com.au/recipes/lunchboxes
mailto:office.svdp@cg.catholic.edu.au
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Dear Families, 
 

I hope you enjoyed the holiday break. I managed to get up to the mountains to go skiing last week and look  
forward to getting up there again now there is more snow! Speaking of snow, next week 3 students from St  
VincentΩs will be competing in the ACT/NSW Inter Schools Snow Sports championships. We wish Daisy C, Bronson 
M and SeanΩHope C good luck in their events. All three will be skiing in the Alpine and Skier-Cross course, with  
Daisy and SeanΩHope tackling the moguls!! 
 

{ǘƻǊȅ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ 
Next week entries into the ChildrenΩs Book Council of Australia Story Writing Competition will close. If your child/
ren are submitting an entry, they will be bringing home an entry form that needs to be signed by a parent or 
guardian. If you have any questions about this, please come and see me. The competition is open to all students in 
Years 1 - 6  
 

.ƻƻƪ wŜǾƛŜǿǎ 
This term I am going to include a weekly book review on my page. There are so many 
good books being read by the students at St VincentΩs, I think it would be selfish not 
to share and recommend these titles to others! This week I have reviewed CǊŀƴƪƛŜ 
CƛǎƘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ {ƻƴƛŎ {ǳƛǘŎŀǎŜ ōȅ tŜǘŜǊ IŜƭƭƛŀǊΦ 
 

Peter Helliar, Australian comedian and presenter on Channel TenΩs ΨThe ProjectΩ has 
written his first childrenΩs book, άFrankie Fish and the Sonic Suitcaseέ The book is 
about a young boy, Frankie, who is sent to his GrandparentΩs house for the summer 
holidays. When his grandfather mysteriously disappears, Frankie investigates his 
whereabouts and finds a time travelling suitcase. The two go back in time to fix some 
mistakes to make a better future for themselves and their families. The book is easy 
to read and suitable for students aged 7 – мн age. Pockets of humour are included 
throughout the story which makes it a light hearted and fun book to read. Whilst I 
believe it is a book that boys can relate to, girls will thoroughly enjoy it too. We  
currently have 3 copies of this book in the classroom library collections across the 
school!  

 

Have a great Term 3, I look forward to catching up with many of you over the coming weeks at various school 

events! 

Lisa   

 lisa.harris@cg.catholic.edu.au 

.Lw¢I5!¸{ 
Happy Birthday to the following students celebrating their birthday over the coming week:  

 

Melvin S, Hilmi K, Angus P, Ella K, Shubnoor K, Elle S 

!²!w5{ 
²Ŝ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǊŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪǎ ŀǿŀǊŘǎ 

YLb59w ¸9[[h²Υ Isabella T, Jewel J, Eden L 

¸9!w м .[¦9Υ Hannah M, Emily M 

¸9!w н ¸9[[h²Υ Chris M, Sebastian S 

¸9!w оκп .[¦9Υ Tara S, Bob S 

¸9!w оκп ¸9[[h²Υ  Ayen A, Amalija R 

¸9!w р .[¦9Υ Gwen H, Sakthi P 

¸9!w р ¸9[[h²Υ Patrick M, Sophie H 

¸9!w с .[¦9Υ Delany C, Lucca P  

mailto:lisa.harris@cg.catholic.edu.au
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ôYou are Calledéõ 
Jesus said to them, òCome with me, and I will teach you to catch people.ó  
At once they left their nets and went with him.  
(Matthew 4:19-20) 

 

Important Dates ð Term 3 
 
 

 

 

 

Peace and best wishes, 
Luke Maher 
Religious Education Coordinator 

 

Cwha ¢I9 t!wL{I 

ChildrenΩs Liturgy will be held during 10am Mass, on Sunday 6 August in the Parish Centre. All welcome. 

/!b¢99b 
Order your childrenΩs lunches online – www.flexischools.com.au 

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ²ŜŜƪΩǎ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭǎ ŀǊŜΥ tǳƳǇƪƛƴ {ƻǳǇ-ϷмΦлл 
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21 July 2017 ¸ŜŀǊ р .ƭǳŜ 

28 July 2017 ¸ŜŀǊ р ¸Ŝƭƭƻǿ 

Term 3 
Welcome to Term 3! 
Term 3 will be filled with wonderful opportunities for us to celebrate together as a faith
-filled community. We are blessed this term to be able to support our Year 3 students as 
they journey toward the special celebration of the Sacrament of Eucharist. This will 
begin this week with the Information Session and their Commitment Mass. 

Mini-Vinnies Winter Woollies 
On Friday 28 July, the Mini Vinnies team will be holding a special day for the St Vincent 
de Paul Society. It is a ôWinter Woolliesõ day, where we are hoping to collect lots of 
ADULT scarves, gloves, warm socks, beanies and even blankets for the homeless and 
those doing it tough in Canberra this winter. More information will be shared at assembly 
in the morning and sent home today. 

Prayer Celebrations 
We look forward to learning more about how we are called to be true disciples of Jesus in 
Term 3, as we are guided through some more class Prayer Celebrations. We hope you are 
able to join us for these occasions. 

First Eucharist Dates Prayer Celebration Dates 

Parent Info Night ð 20 July (6pm) The New Commandment ð 1 Blue ð 
25 August 

Commitment Mass ð Sun 23 July (10am) Unity in the Body of Christ ð 3/4 Yellow 
ð 8 September 

Retreat ð Wed 13 Sept (9am ð 3pm)   

First Eucharist ð Sunday 17 Sept (10am)   

http://www.flexischools.com.au/


²hh[²hw¢I{ 9!wb !b5 [9!wb L{ .!/Y 
Start collecting stickers from  

Wednesday, 26 July until Tuesday, 19 September. 
 

For every $10 that is spent, you will receive one sticker. 
 

Once your sticker card is full, place it in the collection box in the 

Front Office. 
 

All sticker sheets will count towards St VincentΩs purchasing school resources from  

Modern Teaching Aids.  
 

Sticker Sheets can be downloaded from ǿƻƻƭǿƻǊǘƘǎΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκŜŀǊƴŀƴŘƭŜŀǊƴ   

/haa¦bL¢¸ bh¢L/9.h!w5 

In Term 3, ¸ŜŀǊǎ о ŀƴŘ п ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ are asked to bring  

earphones to school. The students  will need earphones 

to access several of the computer sites in our lessons. 

Students should keep them in their bag or pencil-case. 

Thank you,  

Susan Ashmore, Librarian 

 

tŜƴƴȅ tŜǊǎƛǎǘŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ [ŀȊȅ [ŀǊǊȅ 
 

 

A very important quality to have to be a successful learner is called άpersistence.έ Persistence is the act of continuing a task 

until it is completed, no matter what. Persistence means trying hard and not giving up when something feels like itΩs too 

hard to do. For children to persist – even when they find a task difficult or boring– they must learn to eliminate unhelpful 

thoughts (e.g., άThis is impossible.έ άI canΩt do it.έύΦ When they hear thoughts in their head that make them feel like quitting, 

they should counter them with helpful thoughts (e.g., άThis is difficult but not impossible.έ άIf I try hard enough, I can do it.έύΦ 

Negative thoughts about a difficult task can άblockέ students from finishing the task. Although it is understandable that  

students may not finish a difficult task from time to time, it is not a good habit to have.  
 

Another άblockerέ to successful learning is being άlazyέΦEveryone feels lazy some of the time. Students need to be reminded 

that άeffort produces successέ and that their accomplishments are influenced by how hard they try. 
 

Sometimes when faced with a challenging or difficult task children exaggerate and make it seem harder, bigger, or more  

important than it really is. Children sometimes describe tasks as άimpossibleέΦ It is helpful to explain that if a task is  

impossible, it cannot be done by anyone – ever – (e.g., jumping from here to the moon). Point out that sometimes a task 

may seem impossible to us because it requires so much time, knowledge, or effort. Indicate that to be successful we  

sometimes have to do things that are not easy or fun. We call this type of thinking άWorking Tough.έ When we practise  

working tough thoughts, our work gets easier. 



 


